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VILLAGE OF BROOKLYN HEIGHTS

MINUTES OF A MEETING

BUILDING

......................................................

The Building Committee meeting of the Village of Brooklyn Heights, Ohio was held on October 18, 2022
at 6:45 p.m. with Mr. Berzins presiding.

Present at roll call:

Council Members: Berzins, Blados, Lasky, Presot, Walsh
Mayor: Procuk

Clerk/Treasurer: Frank

Law Director:

Engineer: Henry

Police Chief:

Assistant Fire Chief:

Fire Chief:

Acting Service Director:
Building Commissioner:
Assistant Building Official:
Comm. Service Director:
Recreation Director:
Soccer Commissioner:

GUESTS: Joe Presot, Special Projects Manager

The purpose of the Building Committee meeting was to discuss repairs to the elevators.

Mr. Berzins reported that we may need to plan on these repairs being put in next year's budget.
The cost is $80-$90,000 for the municipal building elevator and the community center elevator is

also showing its age.

Mr. Frank shared that we have $5,000 in NOPEC funds that can be used toward the repairs and
we may get another $5,000 next year from them.

Mr. Florjancic explained that the controllers are obsolete and the hydraulic systems are outdated.
How to finance the project, the availability of grant dollars and being ADA compliant was

discussed.

Mayor Procuk encouraged that we get prices on fixing both elevators. Mr. Florjancic will get the
estimates and report back to council.

There were no further questions and the rppetmg was adjourned.
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Ray Berzins
Building Committee Chairman




